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Chair Coley, Vice Chair Huffman, Ranking Member Craig, and members of the 
committee, thank you for allowing me to present this testimony in opposition to SB 317.  
 
As an educator, I am greatly disappointed our legislators are even considering this bill. 
Arming teachers is dangerous for all involved, students and school staff. To make 
schools and communities safer, we need common sense gun legislation, not guns in 
schools. 
 
 
Donna Abel 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 


